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Completing your report is easy!  You are probably already doing this! 

 
2. Did you attend the quarterly meetings that APK Charities was 
discussed? If yes, when and where? 
 

● Listen to presentations 7/13/24, 10/26/24, 1/25/25 & 4/26/25 
● Take notes and information back to you members, share what you learned. 

 
3. Did your Auxiliary host and/or attend a fundraiser in honor of APK 
Charities? If yes, when and where? Attach photos. 
 

● Do what works for your Auxiliary - pasta dinner, BINGO night, food drive, bake 
sale, 5K, tag sale, raffle night - or come up with a new idea! 

● Attend a fundraiser from another VFW post, support each other! 

 
     For more information please visit our website https://www.apkcharities.org/ 

 
All checks for money raised/donated through your Auxiliary should be made out to the VFW 

Auxiliary Department of CT in order to Support our State President’s Special Program. 
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